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ISSUE: NATIONAL DISASTERS 

The NYC Department of Environmental Protection has confirmed that NYC tap water is safe to drink
and prepare food with. 

If you have any questions please contact my Albany Office at 518-455-2788 or NYC DEP by dialing
311.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/national-disasters

